Scituate Water Resources Committee

Meeting of 2 February 2016
7:30 PM
Town Hall - DPW Office
Meeting Minutes -  
	Agenda Item
	Discussion



	This special meeting was called to review the building plans for the proposed junior high school to be built adjacent to the senior high school, on what is now the athletic field.

	1.  Call to Order
	Chair John Clarkeson called the meeting to order at 7:35 PM. 


	2.  Roll Call
	Members Present:  John Clarkeson; Becky Malamut; Shirley Young; Martha Cook
Members Absent:  

Also attending:

	The architect plans for the junior high school were laid out on the Conference table.  A very short period has been given for the committee to submit comments.  Becky Malamut agreed to represent the committee at an upcoming meeting of the Planning Board regarding the plans.  
The Scituate Water Resources Committee (WRC) has only an advisory role to the town.  The committees with authority to issue/require changes are the Planning Board and Conservation Commission.  All designs should be consistent with current bylaws and no waivers granted.
The plans outlined the footprint and the interior layout but offered no insight into interior plans. The WRC will ask to be sure that low flow plumbing fixtures (bathrooms and kitchen) will be used.  With a marsh near the property, we ask that stormwater be treated to ensure removal of pollutants before entering the recharge of the marsh and/or water table in accordance with the expectations of the Water Resource Protection district bylaws.  
There was a structure extending into the marsh and the WRC seeks clarification of what that is. 


	The committee adjourned at 8:45 PM.
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